
This guidance is intended to provide businesses some basic information on 
the construction of smoking shelters. It is not statutory guidance and we 
always advise that professional advice is sought before any construction       
begins. You must also ensure that you have obtained the correct    
permissions, such as Planning Permission and Building Regulation   
Approval, before beginning construction. 

A smoking shelter must not be fully or substantially enclosed.  Put simply, inorder to comply with the 
law a smoking shelter must be at least 50% fully open, i.e. half the area of the walls excluding door and 
window openings. Examples of shelters that comply are shown below:
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